
 

 
 

 
Staff Council Report to University Council, September 26, 2018 

 
 
 
Good afternoon. 
 
I appreciate the opportunity to be here today. My name is Marie Mize and I have 
the honor to be the President of the University of Georgia Staff Council. 
 
Currently we have over 7,000 staff members working at the University of Georgia. 
 
The Staff Council is made up of representatives from each of the Colleges and VP 
units across campus.  We are an advocacy group for staff.  
 
Our motto is “making a great place to work even better." I urge every dean, every 
Vice President, every administrator, and every faculty member in this room to 
engage your Staff Representative Group; make sure you know what they are 
addressing, and let them know that that they have your support.  
 
For those of you who do not have a Staff Representative Group or a representative on 
the Staff Council, I would love to meet with you and discuss the work that we do and 
our commitment to the University of Georgia. 
 
Thank you for your time and for your support of the Staff here at the University of 
Georgia. 


